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Friday 13th June 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

Amazing learning coming home to you 

 

Your child may start to bring home their amazing learning from this year for you to look over 

and keep. This will be sent home in small amounts so that it is manageable for your child and 

we hope you enjoy looking over their fantastic work with them. 

 

If your child is leaving us over the summer 

 

We kindly ask that if your child is leaving us over the summer holidays, that you pop into our 

school office and fill out a leavers form at your earliest convenience.  

 

Hampshire funded holiday school clubs 

There are over 180 sites delivering activities across the whole of Hampshire over the 

summer holiday period. Schools, childcare providers, community groups and sports 

activity providers are amongst those delivering schemes. 

We are now inviting eligible families to book their free school holiday clubs. Please use 

the link below for further information and to make any bookings. Please select Hart & 

Rushmoor when asked to pick a provider. 

https://fish.hants.gov.uk/kb5/hampshire/directory/advice.page?id=XRlTDNF8hhM 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Talavera Junior School 

Important messages 

• Amazing learning coming home to you 

• If your child is leaving us over the summer 

• Hampshire funded holiday school clubs 

https://fish.hants.gov.uk/kb5/hampshire/directory/advice.page?id=XRlTDNF8hhM


 

 

 

 

  

 


